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10th May 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 3 Parents and Carers, 

 

Y3 Pop-up Museum on Friday 25th May 2018 

 

We are proud to invite you all to the Year 3 Pop-Up Museum experience to celebrate 
our learning on Ancient Egypt and Ancient Greece. 

This will be held on Friday 25th May, 2018 at 9.00am to 9.30am in the J1 and J2 
classrooms. 

The children will register in their classrooms at the normal time and will then be free 
to explore the museum with family and friends. If your child has any additional 
projects or home learning they would like to showcase at the museum, please 
encourage your child to bring it in to add to the wonderful display of work. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

The Y3 Team 
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